
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Margaret Wright <MargaretWright@scsenate.gov>

Date: 12/22/2014 3:05:00 PM
Subject: RE: State of the State

January 21, 2015 at 7:00PM

From: Margaret Wright [mailto:MargaretWright@scsenate.gov]
Sent: Monday, December 22, 2014 2:56 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: State of the State

Good afternoon,
Do you happen to know the date of the State of the State? Senator Lourie would like to know.

Thanks,

Margaret Wright
Office of Senators Joel Lourie and Sean Bennett
PO Box 142 
Suite 601 Gressette Building 
Columbia, SC 29202 
803-212-6116 
margaretwright@scsenate.gov
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